
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

November 15, 2022 
 

IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M221110 

 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  David Skeen, Acting Director 
    Office of International Programs 
 
FROM:    Brooke P. Clark, Secretary 
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON NRC 

INTERNATIONAL ACTIVITIES (PUBLIC MEETING) 
 
 
On November 10, 2022, the Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on implementation of 
U.S. Government conventions and treaties; export/import licensing; bilateral assistance and 
cooperation; assistance and cooperation with multilateral organizations; and international 
research activities. 
 
The meeting, which was held in the Commissioners’ Hearing Room, One White Flint North, 
Rockville, Maryland at 10:00 a.m. Eastern Time, was open to members of the public attending in 
person and via webcast. 
 
There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
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